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In the last 50 hours of my internship, I spent most of my time preparing for an event. Based 
on what I know, every summer the company does an Intern Project Expo, where the interns 
can come and display the work they have done during their time at the company. During my 
time at the company leading up to the expo, I developed a streamlined process for daily 
reports during events, so that is what I had to show for my table. Many people were 
impressed by the process, and I even got some kind words from the CEO of the company, 
which hinted at me getting a job out of college. It was an extremely fun event, and I received 
a lot of advice and constructive feedback that will help me improve both my interpersonal 
skills and the process itself. I think that coming off of the expo I am definitely going to take 
the last half of my internship and continue to develop the process to a point where it can be 
officially launched and used in the near future. I still have five weeks left in my internship so 
I am hoping that I will be able to finish it. 


